
Chevron Grant 

We wrote a risk reducing grant to place Chevrons on the back of 5 Fire and Rescue Department vehicles 

to improve truck visibility.  We were awarded the $3,879.00 grant August 2, 2019 from Michigan 

Township Participating Plan, the township insurance company.  The chevrons were installed in 

September.   

 

 

 


